Our Lady of Peace Parish Home School Program Procedure		2022-2023
In order for a child to be accepted into the Home School program, each parent/guardian should complete the registration form and indicate the home study option. An interview must be conducted either by phone or in-person before a child will be accepted. Each child will be provided with a textbook in late August or early September which will be used by child and parent. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are using the Sadlier text for Grades 3-5 called Christ in Us.  There will be online resources with this edition including your child’s own portal. Your student’s username is firstinitiallastname (ex jsmith) and password is “student”. If you have 2 students with the same first initial first name, then one of the student’s usernames will be lastnamefirstinitial (ex smithj). The login will not be active until classes start in September. Like in We Believe, the chapter summary sheet is to be submitted each week. The link to Christ in Us is https://www.christinus.com/@1151268-9999
The 6th graders will be using Sadlier We Are One Faith Catholic Identity book. The 6th grade parent/guardian will be able to access the chapters and resources on the Sadlier website:   https://religion.sadlierconnect.com/wbcid. There are many things on the Sadlier website to assist you in your preparation and teaching of each lesson such as handouts, lesson plans and activities. Please use all the resources that you would like to make your child’s experience more enriching.
 Submit the chapter tests by email to reled@olopp.org so your child can be marked in our attendance records. The chapter tests should be submitted by the Friday of the chapter week. Please note on the chapter test your child’s name
There will be a Home Study calendar posted to the website with the chapters to be completed. Please do the chapters on Advent, Christmas and Lent at the appropriate times of the year. 

If any child does not submit the required assignments, she/he will not be eligible for home schooling in the future. 

If there are any questions or concerns or if you need any assistance, please contact the Religious Education office at reled@olopp.org or through the contact form on our website. 

Thank you for your cooperation and for ensuring that your child continues their education in the Catholic faith. 
